Paul Decker, MD

134 Vision Park Blvd, Suite 310 e Shenandoah, TX 77384
Ph 936 447-9452 e Fax 844 842-2509

As you may or may not know, Dr. Mihalache had to relocate unexpectedly to Virginia in early
May of 2023. Since her departure from the clinic Dr. Decker has had to take on more patients.
We want to provide everyone with better care and oversight, to do so we will alternate twice-a-
year routine visits. Three-month medication check, six-month medication check and wellness
exams with John Green Nurse Practitioner or Judi Strapp Physician Assistant. This will allow
everyone to have an equal opportunity to be seen by Dr. Decker at least once a year.

Judi Srapp, PA-C joined our practice July 2023. She has been practicing for 24 years. She has
worked in pediatrics, family practice, ENT and internal medicine. She earned her undergraduate
degree in Biomedical Science from Texas A&M University (Gig Em!) and is also a graduate of
the University of Texas Medical Branch PA program. She is an Army Veteran who was the
flight PA for a Chinook helicopter unit at Ft Hood. Judi grew up in The Woodlands and is a
graduate of McCullough High School. She loves working with kids and helping them have

healthy futures.

Judi is the proud Mom of a sophomore daughter at Texas A&M University. She has 2 rescue
pups who love chasing balls and digging holes. Judi enjoys cooking, camping and traveling. She
is involved in bible study and the ACTS retreat at her church.

I apologize for the change but appreciate your understanding of this.

Sincerely

Paul Decker, MD
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